
Please support Bill SB 2331! 
 
Our wild horses are a part of important history in TRNP and are good for our tourism industry. 
We need to treat them with respect and have a cohesive plan on how protect them in the 
future.  Please support Bill SB 2331 so that we can create a working group with the TRNP to 
help achieve these goals. 
 
Thank you! 
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